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RELEASE  

on the availability of the preliminary unaudited financial results for 2022 and 

the organizing of a conference call 

 

SNTGN TRANSGAZ SA informs the shareholders and investors as follows:  

▪  The preliminary unaudited annual financial results for 2022 are published as of 

28 FEBRUARY 2023, 8:00 a.m.: 

- In soft copy – on the website of TRANSGAZ SA at www.transgaz.ro – Investors – 

Financial reports;  

- In hard copy – at the headquarters of TRANSGAZ SA in Mediaș, 1 C.I. Motaş 

Square, Sibiu County. 

▪ SNTGN TRANSGAZ SA is organizing a conference call for the presentation of the 

preliminary unaudited financial results for 2022 on 6 March 2023, 4:00 p.m.   

For additional information and questions regarding the preliminary unaudited financial 

results for 2022 please contact us at relatii.investitori@transgaz.ro until 6 March 2023, 

8.00 a.m. 

The requests for the conference call access data can be sent at 

relatii.investitori@transgaz.ro until 06.03.2023, 2.00 p.m. 

The material regarding the presentation of the preliminary unaudited financial results 

for 2022 is available as of 06.03.2023, on our company's website at: 

https://www.transgaz.ro/en/investitori/raportari_financiare 
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